
 

  

   

 

 

  

 

Friday, 30 August 2024 

  

We have revised our 2024 crop estimate down to 15.45M tonnes – about 140,000 tonnes 

less than the pre-season forecast. 

 

The Herbert and Proserpine crops are unchanged at 4.1M tonnes and 1.7M tonnes 

respectively. 

 

The Burdekin crop has been revised downwards by 270,000 tonnes to 8.2M tonnes. 

 

The Plane Creek crop has been revised up by 130,000 tonnes to 1.45M tonnes. 

Our eight factories have now processed a total of 4.81M tonnes of cane, which represents 

about 31% per cent of the total re-estimated crop. 

 

Best regards 

 

IAN DAVIES 

General Manager - Cane Supply and Grower Relations 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 


